Hingtgen, Robert J

From: Fogg, Mindy

Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 2:37 PM
To: kelly@kellyfuller.net

Cc: Hingtgen, Robert J; Gungle, Ashley
Subject: RE: Soitec Solar FEIR?

Hi Kelly,

We are trying to make our final changes to the EIR as we speak so that it can be made available to the public by the end
of this week. We are also trying to docket the project for Planning Commission on January 16™ and Board of Supervisors
on February 4™. You will see emails and snail mail notices from us very soon regarding the Final EIR, the PC hearing, and
the Board hearing.

Mindy Fogg | Planning Manager | Project Planning
COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO | Planning & Development Services
5510 Overland Avenue | Suite 310 | San Diego | CA | 92123
T. 858.694.3831 | MS: 0650

PDS Website http://www.sdcounty.ca.gov/pds

From: Kelly Fuller [mailto:kelly@kellyfuller.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 2:58 PM
To: Hingtgen, Robert ]

Subject: Soitec Solar FEIR?

Hi Robert,

What is the current estimate for public release of the Final EIR for the Soitec Solar project in Boulevard? Are there
potential dates for the Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors meetings about it?

Many thanks,

Kelly Fuller

Executive Director

Protect Our Communities
kelly@kellyfuller.net
WWw.protectourcommunities.org

Protect Our Communities defends communities and nature in San Diego County, Imperial County, and Northern Baja
California from harmful energy projects and advances better energy solutions through advocacy and law.



